
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO:  Community Advisory Council (CAC) Members 

 

FROM: Ben Ellenberger 

 

SUBJECT: Final Draft of 2016 Ozone Plan 

 

DATE: July 27, 2016 

 

MEETING: August 10, 2016 

 

 

 

The District has prepared a final draft of the 2016 Ozone Plan. The plan was prepared as required 

by the California Clean Air Act, and charts a path to attain the state ozone standard. The plan 

includes five chapters that were reviewed at prior CAC meetings (March 9, 2016 and June 8, 

2016). This final draft addresses comments made during the March and June CAC meetings, as 

well as questions and comments that were received after the June meeting. Attached is the final 

draft of the plan and a summary of CAC comments from the June meeting.  

 

At the August 10, 2016 CAC meeting, the District will review the comments received from the 

CAC on the draft chapters of the plan, the revisions that were made in response to comments, 

and other updates and corrections that were made. We will present the final draft of the plan, and 

request that the CAC consider recommending that the District Board adopt the plan and related 

control measures.  

 

If there are questions or concerns that you would like to discuss beforehand, please contact me at 

(805) 961-8879 [e-mail: ellenbergerc@sbcapcd.org] or Molly Pearson at (805) 961-8838 [e-mail: 

mmp@sbcapcd.org].  

 

 

Attachments: 

Final Draft 2016 Ozone Plan 

Summary of CAC Comments and Responses 
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